+HE ROYAL ARCHITECTURAL INSTITUTE OF CANADA

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT
14 PHILLIPS SQUARE
MONTREAL

August 27, 1930,

Sir Arthur W. Currie
Principal,

MeGill University,
Montreal,

b

Arthur,

I attach a copy of a letter
which I have addressed to the Prime Minister.
A year ago, I had occasion to communicate with
Mr, King on this subject, but received no

response, The other day I had an opportunity
of talking the matter over with His Excellency
the Governor Gemneral, who is keenly interested
as this is a matter of whiech he had already

heard something from the late Ambassador at
Rome,

»

Should you have an oppor-
tunity of saying a good word for the scheme,
I shall feel very greatly obliged if you will
bear the matter in mind,

I am,
Yours very truly,
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